
From: The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 10:39 PM
To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu
Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance; Danyel Harris; Nicole Alvarez
Subject: BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23) 

Student Name * Anais Ortega

BC ID Number * @00778098

BC Email * anais.ortega1001@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? 

*

BC 

Tell us about you: *  I have a BC Planner

Check Semesters *  Fall 2022

Please explain in detail why you are 

requesting a refund. At least 100 word 

statement is needed. *

It’ll be my first year at a college and I really want to try new 

things and get more involved in things that BC has to offer 

and reading more about BCSGA really caught my attention 

because it seems to have what I need for my first year, I also 

want be involved in programs BC has and in this program it 

will motivate me to work harder than I should and later on it 

will pay off by being able to experience not only the college 

work and classes but all the other positive fun stuff to do and 

be around 

- Thank you 


